

PROGRESS TEST 2- REVISION 1

PART 1. LISTENING

Section 1. Listen to conversation and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the recording

1. What does the girl want to buy?
2. What does the shop assistant think about Kenmore refrigerator?
3. What is attached to it beside a water dispenser?
4. What does the woman want to see?
5. What is the woman decision?

Section 2. Listen and fill in the gaps with ONE WORD ONLY to complete the sentences

6. The Japanese scientists have made two news-reading robots which can act like _____.
7. They had a sense of _____.
8. Hiroshi Ishiguro who is a top professor of _____ invented the robots.
9. Many companies spend a lot of _____ on making robots.
10. Japanese companies find ways to make them _____

PART 2. READING

Passage 1. Read the text and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER

Computer Storage Devices

Have you ever wondered where your favorite photos, games, and school projects go when you turn off your computer? They don't just disappear. They are safely kept inside storage devices. Without these devices, your computer would forget everything when it loses power. Today, computer storage is generally divided into two main types: internal and external.

Inside most modern computers, you can find either a Hard Disk Drive (HDD) or a Solid State Drive (SSD). The HDD is an older technology that uses spinning disks to read and write data. It is usually cheap and can hold a lot of information, which is great for large files. On the other hand, the SSD is much newer and faster because it has no moving parts. However, SSDs are often more expensive than HDDs.

If you want to move files between different computers, you can use external storage. Flash drives, also called USB sticks, are very popular because they are small and easy to carry in your pocket. Most flash drives today can hold up to 128 gigabytes of data.

Another popular option is cloud storage. Instead of saving files on a physical device, cloud storage saves your files safely on the internet. This means you can open your documents from anywhere using your phone, laptop, or tablet. However, you must always have a good internet connection to use this service.

1. What will a computer do the moment it loses power if it has no storage devices?
2. What kind of technology does an HDD use to read and write data?
3. Why are SSDs more expensive than HDDs but work much faster?
4. How much data can most modern flash drives hold today?

5. Where does cloud storage save your files instead of a physical device?

Passage 2. Read the text and fill in the gaps with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

Welcome to Green Food!

Hi, my name is Linda, and yesterday was my first day at Green Food, a healthy food company that started ten years ago as a tiny family farm. To help me understand how this big business works, my manager took me on a short tour around our main office. We started walking through the Production department, which is a very clean room where people choose fresh vegetables from local farmers to make delicious juices. Right across the hall is the loud and exciting room of the Sales and Marketing team. These young employees spend their day talking to supermarket managers on the phone and designing colorful posters for our Facebook page because their main goal is to find more customers for the company.

A few steps away, we entered the Human Resources department, where a friendly woman gave me my new laptop and employee card. She explained that her team always helps new workers feel comfortable and also plans fun parties for everyone every month. I also learned that our company has a small Customer Support team in the corner of the office. These helpful workers answer phone calls and emails from customers who need help with their food orders. It was a busy morning but seeing how hard every department works makes me feel very lucky to be a part of this team.

6. In the past, Green Food started as a
7. The Production department gets vegetables from to make juice.
8. The Sales and Marketing team creates posters for the company's
9. Linda received her laptop and a new employee card from the department.
10. The Customer Support team helps people who have problems with their

PART 3. WRITING

Choose the best answer for each question.

1. We / need / buy / a new router / because / the internet / our office / be / very / slow.

- A. We need to buy a new router because the internet in our office is very slow.
B. We need buy a new router because the internet in our office are very slow.
C. We needs to buy a new router because the internet in our office is very slow.
D. We need buying a new router because the internet in our office is very slow.

2. She / always / back up / all / important / files / the cloud / storage / every / Friday / afternoon.

- A. She always back up all important files to the cloud storage every Friday afternoon.
B. She always backing up all important files to the cloud storage every Friday afternoon.

C. She always backs up all important files to the cloud storage every Friday afternoon.

D. She always backs up all important files on cloud storage every Friday afternoon.

3. Our company / be going to / open / new / branch / hire / more / workers / next / month.

A. Our company is going to open a new branch and hire more workers next month.

B. Our company going to open a new branch and hire more workers next month.

C. Our company are going to open a new branch and hiring more workers next month.

D. Our company is going to open a new branch and hiring more workers next month.

4. I / want / make / a complaint / the broken / laptop / that / I / buy / yesterday.

A. I want make a complaint about the broken laptop that I bought yesterday.

B. I want to make a complaint about the broken laptop that I bought yesterday.

C. I want to make a complaint about the broken laptop that I buy yesterday.

D. I want to making a complaint about the broken laptop that I bought yesterday.

5. There / not / enough / paper / inside / the green / printer / the desk / right / now.

A. There are not enough paper inside the green printer on the desk right now.

B. There is not enough papers inside the green printer on the desk right now.

C. There not be enough paper inside the green printer on the desk right now.

D. There is not enough paper inside the green printer on the desk right now.

6. The IT team / trying / fix / the network / connection / problem / at / the moment.

A. The IT team is trying to fix the network connection problem at the moment.

B. The IT team are trying to fix the network connection problem at the moment.

C. The IT team is trying fix the network connection problem at the moment.

D. The IT team tries to fixing the network connection problem at the moment.

7. You / should / not / unplug / the external / hard drive / while / it / transfer / data.

A. You should not unplug the external hard drive while it working data.

B. You should not unplug the external hard drive while it is transferring data.

C. You should not to unplug the external hard drive while it is transferring data.

D. You shouldn't unplugging the external hard drive while it transfers data.

8. Our manager / want / everyone / save / energy / by / turn / off / the lights / before / leaving.

A. Our manager wants everyone to save energy by turning off the lights before leaving.

B. Our manager want everyone to save energy by turning off the lights before leaving.

C. Our manager wants everyone save energy by turning off the lights before leaving.

D. Our manager is wanting everyone to save energy by turn off the lights before leaving.

9. I / write / this / email / request / some / new / office / supplies / my team.

A. I writing this email to request some new office supplies for my team.

B. I am write this email to request some new office supplies for my team.

C. I am writing this email to request some new office supplies for my team.

D. I am writing this email for request some new office supplies for my team.

10. The small / technology / company / start / in 2015 / only / five / young / creative / employees.

A. The small technology company starts in 2015 with only five young and creative employees.

B. The small technology company started in 2015 with only five young and creative employees.

C. The small technology company was start in 2015 with only five young and creative employees.

D. The small technology company starting in 2015 with only five young and creative employees.